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Ambulance Advisory Board 
 

Minutes 
 

May 14, 2018 
 

Roll call: Chief Al Nelson, Jim Grant, Tina Gowell, Jim Pierce, Shawn Ramage, Earl McCormack, Rusty 

Greenleaf, Capt. Pat Saucier 

 
 
Consideration of January 22, 2018 meetings minutes: 
  
Motion to accept: Grant Second: McCormick  Vote: In favor 7 Opposed 0 
 
 
Old Business: 
 
Payment was received from Dresden 
 

Uncollectables – Wait on further discussion until the new billing company has had more time to collect 

bills and see how successful they are 
 

Some of the older uncollectables  have been sent to the Thomas Agency and they have collected some 

money 
 

New business: 
 
FY 19 Budget – Chief Nelson has reported to Litchfield, West Gardiner , Richmond, Randolph, Pittston, 

and Gardiner.  Will report to Farmingdale closer to their town meeting 

 

Ambulance fund was in the red $480,000.  End of 2017, had a fund balance of $7000 and as of April 30, 

2018 a fund balance of 139,000. 

 

Goal is to pay off the old rescues and order a new one in 2019 for the FY 2020 budget. 

 

Meeting Adjourned:  motion by Tina Gowell, second by Jim Grant.  Approved 7-0 
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